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John Mathis

John Mathis called on Monday morning, October 1.

First, he said there were some changes in schedule relating to
implementation of the rumor control plan. I suggested he
communicate these directly to John Williams, who has been
designated by this office to coordinate the project.

Second, John said vaguely there would be some more meetings
looking toward the federal government's "disengagement" from
this problem. He was not clear where these meetings would be,
when, or who would be involved. However, he indicated our
office ought to be represented. I said we will be happy to
respond to such suggestions as they are advanced.
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